
Guest COVID-19 Code of Conduct 
 

By occupying the campground or cabin at the Dutch Lake Resort & RV Park, you and your party agree 

to follow this Code of Conduct. 

 

Group - Each group in an RV site or Cabin must be from one household unit.  

 

Households - Households are defined as those people that live in one home and have maintained social 

distancing during the 

Covid-19 outbreak.  

 

Hand Washing - Wash hands for at least 20 seconds in warm water and soap every time you enter or 

exit your unit.  

 

Social Distancing - You and your party must always maintain 2-metre (6 feet) separation from anyone 

else at the Resort, while on the beaches and in town.  

 

Be Kind and Supportive -Be kind and supportive – Remember we are all in this together!  

 

Self-Isolation - There may be people at the resort that are self-isolating. It is imperative that they not 

come into contact with anyone at the resort. These guests will display a sign on their unit or RV 

supplied by us indicating they are self-quarantining.  

Groups - Households groups must maintain 2-metre (6 feet) social distancing from other Household 

groups. No gatherings of more than 6 people in a unit are allowed at any time.  

 

Parental Supervision of Children -Parents must ensure that their children maintain a 2-metre (6 feet) 

separation at all times from other children/people from other parties during your stay.  

 

Returning from Outings - If you leave the property for any reason, everyone in the group must wash 

their hands with warm water and soap (or disinfectant) for at least 20 seconds. Please consider washing 

your grocery and beverage packaging followed by 20 seconds of handwashing. 

 

Irregularities - If you come across someone not maintaining the 2-metre (6 feet) social distancing 

requirement, please remember that they may be in one Household group. If someone infringes on your 

2-metre (6 feet) distance, kindly remind them of the 2-metre (6 feet) rule. Please de-escalate any 

confrontational situations and if needed report the situation to the office via text, email or phone.

 


